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NINTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

AUGUST 9, 2015

THOUGHTS FROM OUR PASTOR 

My dear friends in Christ, 
 

As I am writing this week’s letter I am looking 

forward to some time off and hope to enjoy a few 

weeks of vacation.  It has been quite the year!  Having completed 

my first year as Pastor there have been many challenges but 

fortunately many more blessings.  St. Elizabeth's is a very special 

Parish and extremely generous to those who are less fortunate than 

ourselves.  The many ministries and opportunities for faith 

enrichment are truly a great blessing and make me proud to be 

your Pastor.  Our School, Religious Education and Youth Ministry 

programs are all deeply committed to helping our young people to 

grow in the faith and knowledge of our Lord and Savior Jesus 

Christ - we are truly blessed! 
 

 I am grateful for your support and many kind words of 

encouragement over the past year, especially during the illness and 

loss of my dear friend and classmate Fr. Peter Funesti.  I was 

fortunate to have remained so close to Peter, moving from the 

Parish on one side of Nativity to the Parish on the other side of 

Nativity - God is good!  I look forward to the coming year filled 

with new possibilities, as we continue to grow the Kingdom here 

in our little corner of Bergen County.  I pray that the remainder of 

summer will provide you with time to relax and to be energized for 

another year of fruitful ministry, the possibilities are endless.  As I 

said last week at the Masses I presided at, my door is always open 

and I welcome your thoughts, concerns and input - we are in this 

together and I am committed to working with you and sharing 

ministry with you and our staff this coming year.  St. Elizabeth of 

Hungary...pray for us!  See you in a few weeks.  
 

Peace and all good things, 
 

 

PARISH ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

ASSUMPTION OF THE BLESSED  

VIRGIN MARY 

 
 Saturday, August 15

th 

This is a Holy Day 

 but not one of Obligation this year. 
 

SPECIAL COLLECTION THIS WEEKEND 
The Little Sisters of Poor from St. Joseph’s Home for the Elderly 

in Totowa will be visiting our parish this Saturday and Sunday, 

August 8
th 

& 9
th

. The Little Sisters of the Poor operate 188 homes 

throughout the world providing loving care to the elderly poor and 

have served the aged in New Jersey since 1879. Please be as 

generous as your means allow.  Thank you for your support. 

 

 

HOLY HOUR 
Wednesday, August 12

th
 7-8pm 

Please join us for an hour of Adoration before the Blessed 

Sacrament.  Our Precious Lord pours out His grace and 

mercy in a special way when we put aside our other 

commitments and devote an hour completely to Him.  

 

OVERNIGHT ADORATION:  There will be no Overnight 

Adoration during the summer.  Overnight Adoration will resume in 

September and be held on the 2
nd

 Friday of the month.  The first 

scheduled overnight is Friday, September 11
th

 at 7:00pm 

concluding with Benediction on Saturday, September 12
th

 just 

before the 9:00am Mass.  

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION REGISTRATION 
Just a reminder to parents of 

K - 8
th

 graders for the fall of 2015 
We are still accepting registration for the fall.  Note: classes are 

filled on a “first come, first served” basis.  Please consult our 

website www.saintelizabeths.org  under Faith Formation to ensure 

there is availability on the day of your 1
st
 choice. If your child’s 

grade level is completely booked on a given day, he/she will have 

to register on a day where there is space.  Don’t hesitate.  Register 

NOW! 
 

OFFICE OF FAITH FORMATION 

“God doesn’t call the equipped, He equips the called.” 

Help Needed for Fall 2015!!! 
 

Through our baptism, each and every one of us has been called to 

serve the Church, our faith family, in some way.  As we plan for 

the next year of religious education, WE ARE IN NEED OF 

CATECHISTS, CO-CATECHISTS, AIDS, HALL 

MONITORS and BABYSITTERS on Sunday from 9:00- 10:15 

AM and Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays during the hours of 

4:00-5:15 PM for Grades K-6.  We also are looking for those that 

would like to work with the Middle School program for Grades 7-

8 on Monday nights from 7:00-8:30 PM during the fall, winter and 

spring.  

 1st grade Monday and Wednesday 

 3rd grade Wednesday 

 4th and 5th grade Sunday 

 6th grade Monday and Wednesday 
 

Religious Education is a great opportunity to share your love of 

Christ, the stories of faith that have influenced you and inspire the 

next generation of Catholics.  Please prayerfully consider this 

ministry; if interested in serving grades K-6, please contact Sue 

ext. 227 or Pat ext. 226 at 201-891-3262, Middle School grades 7-

8 contact Genna at 201-639-4636. Any questions, comments, 

concerns or ideas for our Religious Education Program, please call 

Jonathan Camiolo at ext. 225. 
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RESPECT LIFE 

All of us must care for life, cherish life, with 

tenderness, warmth…to give life is to open (our) heart, 

and to care for life is to (give oneself) in tenderness 

and warmth for others, to have concern in my heart for others. 

Caring for life from the beginning to the end, what a simple thing, 

what a beautiful thing…So, go forth and don’t be discouraged. 

Care for life. It’s worth it. - Cardinal Jorge Bergoglio (Pope 

Francis) 

 

ST. ELIZABETH PARISH PICNIC 

September 13
th

 at 1pm 
Please join us at St. E’s Annual Parish Picnic on 

Sunday, September 13
th

, at 1pm.  There will be 

food, music, raffles and games for all!  The picnic will be held 

directly after the 12pm Mass on the back field.  We look forward 

to seeing you there!  If you’d like to help or have questions, please 

email StEPicnic2015@gmail.com.  

 

ST. ELIZABETH SHRINE 

We are memorializing flowers for Saint Elizabeth’s 

Shrine located in the Narthex.  Every week new roses will 

be placed next to her statue and you will have a chance to 

be a part of this tribute.  Maybe your flowers will be in memory of 

a loved one, for an anniversary, or as a thank you for answered 

prayers.  Whatever your reasons consider a flower memorial to St. 

Elizabeth.  For a 20 dollar donation you will receive a card and 

notice in the weekly bulletin.  Contact the parish office, 201-891-

1122 for more information. 

 

HOLY FAMILY SHRINE  

MEMORIAL OPPORTUNITY 
Flowers can be memorialized for the Holy Family Shrine 

located in the church.  Flowers will be in memory of 

someone or for an occasion.  You will receive a card and 

notice in the weekly bulletin. Call the Parish Center for more 

details 201-891-1122.  

 

ST. MARTIN’S SOUP KITCHEN 
On Saturday, Aug. 22, we will be serving hotdogs 

(all beef, please), with potato salad, macaroni 

salad and dessert.  If you can donate hotdogs and 

rolls, bananas and apples, and/or would like to help serve, 

contact Peter Ingrasci, at 201-493-0870 or 

pjingras@us.ibm.com.  It would be very helpful for planning 

if you could call by Tuesday, Aug. 18. 

 

FALL BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT GROUPS 
Both day and night support groups are being offered to begin on 

Tuesday, September 8th, in the Amadeus Room in the Parish 

Center.  These groups will run for eight consecutive 

Tuesdays.  Please call 201-891-1122 ext. 266 for more information 

and to register in advance. 

 

 

“To everything there is a Season  
and a Time for every 

Purpose under heaven.” 
Ecclesiastes 3:11 

 

“A time to be healed...” 
Please pray for:  Bishop Thomas Donato, 

Lucille Creighton, Anthony DiCunto, Anna Kastelfka, Bob Hiner, 

Kim & Joseph Shafer, Charlie Henderson  
 

“A time to mourn…” 
Recently Deceased:  Frank Creighton 

 
 

.“A time for war and a time for peace…” 
For national and world leaders and for those in the Armed 

Services: Jessica DeRosa, Major Christopher Crotty, John Paul 

Phillips, Jennifer Smolinski, Michael Zahorniak, LT. Brendan 

McGovern, Captain Colin McNulty, Captain Luke Walsh, Major 

Raymond G. Tierney, Capt. Brian Donlon, USMC, Major Brian 

Ferguson, US Marines P.F.C. Martin E. Koerner Jr. Major Mark 

Wimmer, 2
nd

 LT. Nolan Dunn, James Tully. Amen.  
 

God Bless our men and women in 

military service ~ 

Father, I pray that you will deliver our men & women from every 

danger that no weapon forged against them will prosper. I pray that 

the power of your presence will come and rest over our men & 

women and the places they serve. I pray that our troops will seek 

the Lord. Speak to their hearts. Open their eyes that they may see 

your hand at work as a faithful God. I pray for peace because of 

your faithfulness. Bring our men & women home in safety and 

blessing. ~ Amen.  
 

Our Parish Book of Remembrance is 

located in the Narthex, by the St. Elizabeth’s statue. 

You are welcome to inscribe names of loved ones, 

living and deceased, as well as special intentions for inclusion in 

parish Masses and prayers. 

 

MEN’S SHARING 
Join with other men of the parish on Saturday, 

Aug. 15
th

, 7-9am in the Elizabeth Room to 

informally share our Catholic Christian Faith.  
 

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 

 

JUNE 26 th  - SEPTMEBER 4 th   
 

Monday –Thursday 9am -5:30pm  

Friday 9am -3pm  

Saturday 9am -12noon  

Sunday Closed  
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Rachelôs Vineyard Retreat  
Sponsored by  

The Newark Archdiocese Respect Life Office  
Are you suffering from an abortion 

experience? Do you have feelings of guilt 

and anxiety? Do you suffer from 

depression? There is hope! Rachel’s Vi n e 

y a r d Re t r e a t s: h t t p : / 
/rachelsvineyard.org/ heals the pain 

from abortion, one weekend at a time. Join 

us September 11-13 at the Archdiocesan 

Youth Retreat Center in Kearny. $150 

includes all retreat materials and meals. For more information 

contact Cheryl A. Riley at the Respect Life Office, 973.497.4350 

or via e-mail at rileyche@rcan.org . All calls/e-mails are 

confidential. 

 

WORLD APOSTOLATE OF FATIMA 

Our Lady’s Blue Army Shrine, Washington, NJ 

Thursday, August 13
th

  
All are welcome to attend on Thursday, August 13

th
, World 

Aposotale of Fatima, Our Lady’s Blue Army Shrine, 674 

Mountain View Rd, Washington, NJ. Experience the 150 acre 

scenic beauty and serenity of our outdoor Shrine.  Celebrate the 

Anniversary of Our Lady of Fatima.  10:30am Confessions, 

12noon outdoor Rosary Procession, 12:30 Speaker, Rev. Michael 

Veditti, 1pm Holy Mass Celebrant: Most Rev. Frank Caggiano, 

3pm Divine Mercy Chaplet.  Visit the Holy House USA the largest 

piece of tree upon which Our Lady stood, altar from Tuy, stone 

from Loreto.  Visit the Angel Tabernacle carved according to the 

description of the Angel of Portugal by the Fatima seers.  For more 

information please call 908-689-1700. 

 

ST. ELIZABETH’S  

PRAYER CHAIN 
Become a link in St. E’s prayer chain. 

Once a month you will receive a list of those in need of prayer.  

The prayer chain list is mailed to the links (people) who have 

promised to pray.  If you believe in the power of prayer and would 

like to become one of the links that make our prayer chain strong, 

call the Parish Office to receive your confidential list of those in 

need of prayer.  All praying is done at home in private. 

If you would like to add someone to our list to be prayed for, call 

the parish office.  If someone you put on the list of prayers is no 

longer in need of prayer, please take them off the list.  

“The greatest thing anyone can do for God and man is pray.  It is 

not the only thing; but it is the chief thing.  The great people of the 

earth today are the people who pray.  I do not mean those who talk 

about prayer; nor those who say they believe in prayer; nor yet 

those who can explain about prayer; but I mean those people who 

take time to pray.”  S.D. Gordon 

 

MAINTENANCE & REPAIRS 
During the month of August all facilities except the 

church, will be closed for repairs and maintenance.  

This will enable us to be ready for September when all 

of our activities resume.  Thank you so much for your patience and 

cooperation.  
 

 

 
 

 
 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS 
If you are interested in inquiring about RCIA, please contact 
Jonathan Camiolo at 201-891-3262 ext. 225 or submit the form 
below. 

Name____________________________Phone _____________ 

Address _____________________________________________ 

____I am interested in becoming a Roman Catholic. 

____I am a Roman Catholic, but haven’t received Confirmation. 

____I would like more information. 

____I am a parish member and would like to join the RCIA team. 

Please detach and return to the Parish Center.  

 

mailto:rileyche@rcan.org


AUGUST 9, 2015 
 

 4 

NINETEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

AUGUST 9, 2015 
"I am the living bread that came 

down from heaven; whoever eats  

this bread will live forever; and the 

bread that I will give is my flesh for 

the life of the world." - Jn 6:51 

 

 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
Sunday: 1 Kgs 19:4-8/Eph 4:30--5:2/Jn 6:41-51 

Monday: 2 Cor 9:6-10/Jn 12:24-26 

Tuesday: Dt 31:1-8/Mt 18:1-5, 10, 12-14 

Wednesday: Dt 34:1-12/Mt 18:15-20 

Thursday: Jos 3:7-10a, 11, 13-17/Mt 18:21--19:1 

Friday: Jos 24:1-13/Mt 19:3-12 

Saturday: Vigil: 1 Chr 15:3-4, 15-16; 16:1-2/1 Cor 15:54b-57/Lk 

11:27-28 

Day: Rv 11:19a; 12:1-6a, 10ab/1 Cor 15:20-27/Lk 1:39-56 

 

OTHER PRAYER EXPERIENCES 
Miraculous Medal Novena – Thurs. after 9 am Mass 

Novena to the Divine Mercy – Fri. after 9 am Mass 

Men’s Sharing – Elizabeth Rm. Sat. 7 am 

Morning Prayer – Mon.-Sat. 8:40 am 

Rosary- Each day after 7:00 & 9:00 am Mass 
 

SUPPORT FOR OUR PASTORAL ACTIVITIES 
“Get up and eat, else the journey will be too long for 

you!”  1 Kings 19:7 
 

Jesus knew that the stewardship journey would be 

difficult, so He gave us the nourishment of the Eucharist.  

When we take time to join our sacrifices with the 

sacrifice of the Mass, we find the strength to give and the joy in 

our giving.   
 
 

The gift of treasure for last weekend was 

$20,925 (of which $4,013 was from online 

giving) vs. our weekly budgeted amount of 

$24,235.  Year to date collections amounted to $94,541 vs. our 

year to date budget of $121,175. 

 

ST. ELIZABETH’S ONLINE GIVING 
Online Giving is a simple yet powerful way for 

our parishioners to support Saint Elizabeth 

Church and completely manage contributions 

online.  Please visit our website at 

www.saintelizabeths.org for more information.  If you have 

questions, please contact Marlene Nardone at 201-891-1122, ext. 

202 or e-mail her at marlene@saintelizabeths.org. 
 

MEMORIALS FOR THE WEEK OF AUGUST 9
th

 

Altar Bread & Wine:  In Memory of 

 James & Grace Blindell,  Given by: Mabel Accettura. 
 

Candles on the Altar:  In Memory of Anthony Liguori, Sr. 

Given by:  The Faith Formation Group. 
 

 

Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sat. Aug, 8 5:00 PM Joan Costello 

Sun. Aug. 9 7:30 AM Beverly O’Connor 

  9:00 AM Margaret & Harold Bell  

   & Bonnie Bell Gerli 

  10:30 AM People of the Parish 

  12:00 PM Ralph Hroncich, Happy B-day 
 

Mon. Aug. 10   St. Lawrence 

  7:00 AM Joseph Palladino 

  9:00 AM Susan Burke 
 

Tue. Aug. 11   St. Clare 

  7:00 AM Timothy Costello, 1
st
 Anniv. 

  9:00 AM D’Ura & Gringeri Families 
 

Wed. Aug. 12   St. Jane Frances de Chantal 

  7:00 AM Priests & Deacon  

   Of St. Elizabeth’s  

  9:00 AM Rev. John B. Healey 
 

Thu. Aug. 13   Ss. Pontian & Hippolytus  

  7:00 AM St. Elizabeth Staff 

  9:00 AM Frances Rogalski 

   Susan Garrett, 5
th

 Anniv. 
 

Fri. Aug. 14   St. Maximillan Kolbe 

  7:00 AM Anthony Liguori,Sr. 

  9:00 AM Catherine Cacenza 
 

Sat. Aug. 15   The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

  9:00 AM Memorial Mass 

Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

  5:00 PM Frank & Teresa Anello 

Sun. Aug. 16 7:30 AM Edward & Gerald Brennan 

  9:00 AM Thomas Verga 

  10:30 AM George Romano 

  12:00 PM People of the Parish 
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